
Clinton Utilities Board  2024 Miller Rd. 12” Forcemain 
 

  

SECTION 00030 

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 

 

 

The Clinton Utilities Board will receive sealed bids for construction of the 2024 Miller Rd. 12” 

Forcemain – Miller Rd. Pump Station Phase I until 10:00 AM EST on October 22, 2024.  Bids must be 

delivered to Clinton Utilities Board (CUB) at 1001 Charles G. Seivers Boulevard, Clinton, TN 37716 at 

which time the bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.  Late bids will not be accepted nor returned.  

The project will generally consist of the following: 

 
Installation of approximately 3,100 linear feet of New 12” Ductile Iron Pipe (D.I.P.) & Fittings w/ 

Protecto 401 epoxy lining, New 24” steel Casing, Connections to the existing force main / pump station, 

concrete pipe collars and associated appurtenances to the main project. 

 

Bidding Documents may be obtained by prospective bidders beginning September 19, 2024 from the 

office of Clinton Utilities Board (CUB), 1001 Charles G. Seivers Boulevard, Clinton, TN 37716. Once 

CUB receives the Bidding Documents Request from a prospective Bidder, a thumb drive containing the 

Bidding Documents will either be made available for pick up at CUB’s main office or mailed to the 

prospective bidders at the address they provide.  No printed copies of drawings or other documents will 

be available. 

 

Questions and or inquiries regarding this Bid Request should be emailed to CUB’s Director – Water and 

Sewer Department, Greg Jones, gjones@clintonub.com.  Questions posed after Friday, October 11, 2024, 

will not be answered.  Oral and other interpretations or clarifications will not be legally binding.   

 

The Owner reserves the right to waive any informalities and to reject any or all bids. 

 

All Bidders must be licensed contractors with “MU” classification in the State of Tennessee as required 

by the Contractors Licensing Act of 1994 and related amendments thereto, with all bid submittals 

conforming with the State of Tennessee requirements.   

 

 

         Greg Jones, P.E., Director Water and Sewer 

               Clinton Utilities Board 
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